



Crossministries International "To know God and to make Him known"



Dear friends and family,

I hope that you have all had a wonderful start to 2018. May this coming year be blessed and may we all see God work in and through us like never before!

I would like to thank you all for your faithful support in 2017. Thank you to everyone who supported me financially, those whose names I know and those who made anonymous donations. The Lord has been so faithful to provide during this last year and I stand amazed when I look back at all the places He has taken me... Russia, Ukraine, Belarus, Mongolia, India, Philippines, USA and South Africa.

Thank you to everyone who has been faithfully praying for the work that we are doing. The Lord has really answered your prayers and we have been so blessed to see the work expand and new opportunities arise.

I ask that you please continue to keep on praying for us:

- Please pray for good health in 2018
- Pray for Marinda who is having an operation in March
- For safe travel and knowing where the Lord wants us to be at which times
- For us to recognize the opportunities that God is placing before us and to make the most of each of them
- For us to recognize distractions, so we do not waste time with these
- For the expansion of Youth Kairos Teams in Russia, Belarus and Ukraine
- For the Eurasian Simply Mobilizing Consultation in Belarus in February –
 many of the arrangements, costs and preparations still need to be finalized
 and we have people from many countries coming and we trust that it will be
 a time where we will really strategically plan and hear from the Lord
 concerning the growth and expansion of Kairos, Youth Kairos and other
 courses in the Eurasia Region
- For favor with local authorities

Please feel free to contact me at any time if you should have any questions or comments. I always love to hear from you!

Many blessings,

Ettiene







